
 
 

Circular No. 22055 

27th March, 2023 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

Evaluation Study on the Implementation of the Fine-tuned Medium of Instruction Arrangements 

for Secondary Schools (for S1 and S2 only) 

 

Our school is now participating in the three-year Evaluation Study on the Implementation of the 
Fine-tuned Medium of Instruction Arrangements for Secondary Schools, which is commissioned to 
the University of Hong Kong by the Education Bureau. S1 and S2 students are now invited to 
participate. The findings of the Study will have significant impacts on the future MOI arrangements 
for secondary schools in Hong Kong.  
 
All data obtained will be used solely for the purposes of this Study. You and your child can withdraw 
at any time during the Study. Please refer to the letter attached for further details. 
 

No action on your part is required if you give consent for your son/ward to participate in the Study. 

However, if you do not wish to give consent, please make this known to the school by contacting 

Mr. Lee Wing Yin, Vice Principal (Academic) at 2711 8175.  

 

Your support is very much appreciated. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Lee Ting Leung 

Principal 

 

 

Encl.  Letter from Faculty of Education, The University of Hong Kong  

 



 

 
 

22055 

敬啟者： 

 
微調中學教學語言安排實施情況的評估研究（中一級及中二級） 

 

我校現正參加由教育局委託予香港大學進行為期三年的研究，評估微調中學教學語言安

排實施情況。 現誠邀本年度中一及中二級同學參與。此研究的結果將對香港的教學語言政策

有重大的影響。此項研究中收集的數據只會用於這個研究， 閣下與 貴子弟亦可隨時終止參

與研究。有關這項研究的詳情，請查閱附件。 

 

如 閣下同意讓 貴子弟參與研究，則毋需採取任何行動。但如 閣下不同意，請將此決定

告知本校，請聯絡李永然副校長(電話2711 8175)。 

 

希望 閣下支持上述研究。 

 

此致 

 
各家長 

陳瑞祺（喇沙）書院校長 

李丁亮  啟 

2023年 3月 27日 

 
 
附件 - 香港大學教育學院信函 

 

 








